The Milford Water Company has applied to DEP for a Request for Site Exam application for expanding their public water supply system by flood skimming excess flows from Louisa Lake, in the Charles River Basin in Milford, Massachusetts, under specific seasonal and streamflow limitations. 

Written comments on the granting of a DEP permit of the site for water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days of publication of this notice in the Environmental Monitor.  The written comments are to be submitted to the Water Management Program at the DEP Regional Office.

